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Funds for Joint Labor-Management Committees’ programs have been negotiated between 
New York State and United University Professions.   

Applications and guidelines are now available for programs that have been established.  
Additional programs will be listed on the UUP website as they become available.  The 
website is www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/index.html .   

Programs that are now available are: 

Affirmative Action/Diversity 
Dr. Nuala McGann Drescher Affirmative Action/Diversity Leave Program 
Grants for Employees with Disabilities Program 
 
Employment 
Employment Counseling and Placement Program 
Retraining Fellowship Program 
Enrollment Enhancement Program 
 
Professional Development 
Individual Development Awards Program 
Calendar Year Leave Program 
 
Safety and Health 
Dr. Herbert N. Wright Memorial Safety and Health Training Award Program 
 
Technology 
Technology Grants Program 
 
Campus Grants 
Campus Grants Program 
 
Information regarding the above listed programs follows.  For more information, refer 
to the website above.   

http://www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/index.html

